
 
 
 MEDIA RELEASE 

 
Clarification on Reuters article entitled 

 “Malaysia Smelting Corp delays tin shipments to customers” 

 

Kuala Lumpur and Singapore, 11 June 2019 - With reference to the 

article entitled “Malaysia Smelting Corp delays tin shipments to customers” 

by Reuters dated 10 June 2019, the Company wishes to clarify that the 

statements made in the article are not accurate. 

 

Initial findings indicate that delivery of shipments to our customers are on 

schedule and our operations are business as usual. 

 

We will investigate this matter and will provide an update where necessary. 

As always, we value our customers and remain committed to them.  

 

ABOUT MALAYSIA SMELTING CORPORATION BERHAD 

The MSC Group is currently one of the world's leading integrated producers 

of tin metal and tin based products and a global leader in custom tin smelting 

since 1887. MSC which is a subsidiary of The Straits Trading Company Limited 

of Singapore is listed both on the Main Market of Bursa Malaysia and the Main 

Board of Singapore Exchange. 

-end- 
 

Released on behalf of Malaysia Smelting Corporation Berhad by Capital Front 
Investor Relations.  
 
For media enquiries, kindly contact: 
Name:  Keow Mei-Lynn 
Email:  meilynn@capitalfront.biz  
Tel:   012-250 5575 
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